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The Plant Science Research Network, of which BSA is an organizational member, will be hosting a strategic planning session in February 2019. In addition to the BSA nominees (Lucinda McDade, Ann Sakai, and Ya Min) that have been selected by the PSRN Planning Committee to attend the Plant Summit, they have asked for sponsorship of one or more additional attendees from BSA.  The cost to sponsor the additional attendee would be born by the Botanical Society of America.

[bookmark: _GoBack]On October 12, the Board approved funding to support another BSA member to attend the Plant Summit. The sponsored attendee will most likely be Felipe Zapata.
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